
Dear Delegates and Advisors,

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I extend my warmest welcome to you for TriMUN, 
the Tri-State Area Model United Nations Training Conference. My name is David Akamine, and 
I am honored to serve as the first Secretary-General for TriMUN.

TriMUN aims to set the stage for a collaborative and enriching experience, bringing together 
students from diverse backgrounds to engage in meaningful discussions fostering diplomatic, 
public speaking, and researching skills while building lasting connections. We believe that this 
conference will not only be an educational journey but also a stepping stone towards an annual 
tradition and a greater understanding of global issues.

Our dedicated Secretariat and staff have been working tirelessly to ensure that TriMUN becomes 
a memorable and impactful event for all participants. As you peruse our conference details on the 
website, you will find an intellectually challenging topic to foster creative and on-the-fly 
solutions inspire delegates. We encourage you to stay updated on any additional information or 
updates that may be posted on our website.

Your invaluable support is crucial to the success of TriMUN, and we extend our deepest 
gratitude for your commitment to making this event possible. Without your enthusiasm and 
dedication, TriMUN would not be the vibrant and educational platform it aspires to be. Should 
you have any questions or require further assistance as you prepare for TriMUN, please do not 
hesitate to contact our team directly at northhagerstownhighmun@gmail.com. We are here to 
support you in any way possible.

Thank you for choosing to be a part of TriMUN. We are eagerly anticipating your presence this 
February and look forward to meeting you in person.

Warm regards,

David Akamine
Secretary General, TriMUN I

North Hagerstown High School Model United Nations 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue Hagerstown MD 21742


NorthHagerstownHighMUN@gmail.com


